
  
 
 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 
To: Paul Patterson / Bobby Allen (City of Memphis) 
From: Bently Green / Mike High (Black & Veatch / Overland Construction Inc.) 
Date:  January 23, 2015 
Project:   Loosahatchie Interceptor Evaluation 
Project No.:  179821.78.0012 
City Contract: 30361 
 
 
In conjunction with the City’s Consent Decree Sewer Assessment and Rehabilitation Program, 
proposals were received for the above-referenced project at the SARP10 office until January 
15th, 2015.  Three prequalified firms submitted proposals for this project: 
  

1. Compliance EnviroSystems $2,232,207.15 
2. Hibbard Inshore $3,124,393.90 
3. Hydrostructures $3,343,183.00 

 
 
The selection committee evaluated all three proposals and recommends that the work be 
awarded to Compliance EnviroSystems. If you concur with this recommendation, please confirm 
the City’s approval. 
 
The Program Team may begin some initial dialogue with the contractors listed above but we will 
wait until the expiration of the bid challenge period (5 calendar days from the issuance of this 
Notice), before we move into formal contract discussion. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Bently C. Green, P.E. 
Program Manager 
 


